
SUPERINTENDENT'S	REPORT	FOR	Special	Business	Meeting	–	AUGUST	14,	2017		
 

 
	
The	Cape	Elizabeth	School	Board	held	a	Special	Business	meeting	on	Monday,	August	14,	
2017	in	the	Superintendent’s	Office.	The	meeting	immediately	followed	an	executive	session	
and	began	at	approximately	7:44	pm.		
	

 
Ms. Altenburg was unavailable to attend. 
	

	
SPECIAL	BUSINESS	MEETING	-	MINUTES	

	
NEW	BUSINESS		 	

1. Consideration	to	approve	the	nomination	of	new	administrative	personnel	and	the	
issuance	of	two-year	contracts	effective	15	August	2017	through	30	June	2019.	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Motion	to	adjourn	special	business	meeting			
	
	
	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Howard	P.	Colter	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Interim	Superintendent	of	Schools	

 Heather 
Altenburg  Kimberly  

Carr  Susana  
Measelle Hubbs  Joanna 

Morrissey  Barbara 
Powers  Elizabeth 

Scifres  John  
Voltz 

Troy	Eastman	 -	Principal	-	Middle	School	

Jason	Manjourides	 -	Principal	-	Pond	Cove	Elementary	

Sarah	Forrey-Pettit	 -	Asst.	Principal	-	Pond	Cove	Elementary	

Motion:	 Ms.	Measelle	Hubbs	 Second:	 Ms.	Morrissey	 Vote:	 6-0	

Motion:	 Ms.	Morrissey	 Second:	 Ms.	Measelle	Hubbs	 Vote:	 6-0	 Time:	 7:45pm	


